Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 9:29 AM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Support of Ordinance banning conversion therapy

From: mary nelson <marymen1000@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 6:04 AM

To: ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Support of Ordinance banning conversion therapy

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear City Council Member,
I am a long-time resident of the La Crosse area and a retired physician.
| am writing in support of Council Member Kiel’s amended Ordinance which bans conversion therapy for minors.

Conversion Therapy has been proven to be ineffective and potentially harmful. Itisimportant to protect our youth’s
physical and mental health and well-being.

| encourage you to pass this resolution.

Mary Nelson, MD



